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The Graduate School of
Arts and Sciences

DEPARTMENT OF THE HISTORY AND
PHILOSOPHY OF SCIENCE
Box 14, Bennett Hall November 2, 1962

Professor Jose Ferrater Mora
Department of Philosophy
Bryn Mawr College

Bryn Mawr, Pennsylvania

Dear Professor Mora:

Thank you very much for your recommendation of Miss
Juliet Goodfriend in connection with ocur History of Science
departiment, I have not yet heard from her directly, but I
assume that her application has gone to the Graduate 8chool.
You might tell her, if she is available, that I would ap-
preciate 1t if she would call my secre y Miss Nancy
Thompson (EVergreen 6-0100, extemsion L461), and arrange for
an interview. I always think this is advisable if people
are near at hand and can be reached in this fashion.

Cordially,

S

- Loren C, Eiseley,

Department of the History
and Philosophy of Science
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